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22nd December 2017 

 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
The second half of the Autumn Term has been a really good one at Mossbrook.  The 
children have coped really well with carefully introduced changes that mark a different 
time of the year.  Thank you to everyone that has come in to different events in school, it 
has been great to see you all. 
 
Christmas Show 
I hope that those of you that came to see our nativity show “Hey Ewe” really enjoyed it.  
The children were all brilliant stars, I was really proud of the way that they performed for 
you all.  I would like to thank all of the staff who worked really hard to make the show a 
great success. 
 
Dates: 

 22nd December, last day of Autumn 2 

 8th January, first day of Spring 1 
 
I hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas break with family and friends and I look 
forward to seeing you next year. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Headteacher 
 


